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Given the dire summary report from the IPCC that went public 3/20/23, the status of 

emergency for this bill and others, is undeniable.  Assuring our rivers remain viable is 

one small but EXTREMELY important piece of mitigating the forth coming 

catastrophic effects of the climate crises.  SB 5509 must pass with no cuts in the 

stated funding proposed in the bill. Like good breathable air, we need healthy water 

flows - this is about survival. Please, fund ODFW by passing SB 5509.  All our flora 

and fauna depend on healthy rivers and streams.  Thank you! 


